
Contacting Holme Valley Parish Council
Office:	  The Civic, Huddersfield Rd, Holmfirth, HD9 3AS
In person: 	 Open office hours are Tuesday and Thursday 9.30am-2.30pm.  
Phone:  	 01484 687460 (leave a message outside office hours).
Email, contact our two officers:
	 Mrs Jen McIntosh (Clerk) 
	 clerk@holmevalleyparishcouncil.gov.uk
	 Mr Richard McGill (Deputy Clerk and Responsible Financial Officer
	 – for info about grants) deputyclerk@holmevalleyparishcouncil.gov.uk 
For contact details for all 23 Parish Councillors and all the latest news please visit our website.
	 www.holmevalleyparishcouncil.gov.uk

Holme Valley Parish Council
NEWS - April edition

+++STOP PRESS+++ All Parish Council seats are up for election on Thursday 4 May 2023 
as well as being the date for Kirklees local elections. If you are voting in person you will 

need suitable photo identification (photo ID) with you.  Tuesday 25 April 5pm is the deadline for 
obtaining a Voter Authority Certificate if suitable photo ID is not available.  

The deadline to register to vote is Thursday 13 April
with Tuesday 18 April being the deadline to register for a postal vote.

Did you know that all Council 
meetings always start with a 15 
minute public session where anyone 
can speak for up to 3 minutes to raise 
a question or make a comment?   
Members of the public can also view 
agendas and papers for every meeting 
via the Holme Valley Parish Council 
website and attend any meeting as an 
observer.
Meetings are held on Mondays at 7pm 
on the Third Floor in the Exhibition 
Room at the Civic, Huddersfield Road, 
Holmfirth, HD9 3AS.  Contact the Clerk 
at clerk@holmevalleyparishcouncil.
gov,uk for more information.
Unable to attend in person?  All 
meetings are recorded and can be viewed on the 
Holme Valley Parish Council YouTube Channel.
Upcoming meetings include:
Monday 17 April 	 Planning Committee
Monday 24 April 	 Finance & Management Committee
Monday 15 May 	 Annual Council Meeting

The Annual Council Meeting is a key meeting for Holme 
Valley Parish Council.  This will be the first meeting 
following the Parish Council election on 4 May 2023.  
A new Chairman and Vice-Chair will be installed, new 
committees formed and policies for the forthcoming 
year approved.  
This meeting takes place in the Exhibition Room of the 
Civic, starting at 7pm.  Do join us if you can. 

Our meetings are open to all


